
 St. Bernadette’s  

Out of School Club 
Bowerham Road 

Lancaster 

LA1 4HT 
Ofsted reg: 309718 

Email: stbernadetteslancasterosc@gmail.com 

Phone:07904839327 
 

Welcome! 

This is just a quick note of introduction from all of us at the 
Out of School Club. Congratulations on your child being 
accepted into our school.  

If you would like them to join our Out of School Club, please 
contact me using the above options (the email address is the 
best) and I will send the necessary paperwork out to you. 

We look forward to meeting you and the children in 
September. 

 

Teresa Hodgson 

On behalf of the Management Committee and staff at St. 
Bernadette’s Out of School Club. 
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